
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  

Dear Parents,                                                                                               2nd November 2018 

 

Wirral Grammar School for Girls P.E  

 

This half term, we have been fortunate enough to be invited to Wirral Grammar School for Girls to 

attend some P.E lessons taught by their staff and pupils. It will be a fantastic opportunity for our 

pupils to receive more P.E lessons as well as familiarising themselves with what a high school is like.  

 

We will be travelling to and from Wirral Grammar via minibus (provided by Wirral Grammar) each 

Wednesday, on the following dates: 

 

Mr Milne’s Class:  7th November, 14th, 21st, 28th & 5th December 

 

Miss Farlam’s Class: 9th January, 16th, 23rd & 30th & 6th February 

 

Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school with them.  Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Milne  Miss Farlam 

 
 

 


